Greeting!
We are a team of students from HEI, an engineering school located in Lille, North of France. 
Six years ago, stood the last edition of the HEI Trophy in which your school/university might have taken part.  Traditionally, this rowing race opens the season for French universities allowing the best crews from French and foreign institutions to compete with each other. The 1000 meter race is reserved for university crews only. It involves eights in the men category and quad sculls in the women category. 

This year, our team has strong motivation to set up the competition again, and to restore a must-attend event.
If you have the resources to mount a men's eight and/or a women’s quad scull, we would be very happy to welcome you at this 20th edition which will be held on the 12th and 13th of March 2011. Many rewards will be granted to participants. 

We will take charge of the housing and the restoration of the participants. A small fee which will be priced later in the year will be asked to each participant.

This pre-invitation is intended for us to facilitate the organization, so that we have an estimation of the number of participants. Further information about the Trophy and a registration form will be sent to you at short notice.

Pending your response, I stay at your disposal should you have any question.
Best regards,
Thomas Lancelot

Communication Manager
HEI Trophy 

thomas.lancelot@hei.fr

+33 6 85 68 49 27
